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    Working Hard to Protect our Community from Unprecedented Challenges
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The North Shore Schools will lose over
$45 Million in revenue by 2028
due to the 2022 LIPA/Nassau County
agreement.

The District cut $3 Million in
programs last year and will need to cut
another $4 Million this year.  

               $7 Million = 56 Teachers.

Further cuts will jeopardize basic
programs for all students.

Increased state aid or access to
mitigation funds is desperately
needed for our children.

OUR
CHILDREN

The percentage of property tax paid by
homeowners has increased by 30%
since 2001 (9% since 2022).

The North Shore community has many  
fixed-income, working class and median-
income families.

Despite massive school budget cuts, many
residents are struggling to keep up with
an exponential tax shift since the 2022
LIPA/Nassau County agreement.

Relief for taxpayers for school
and community taxes is
desperately needed, beyond
school budget cuts.

516-277-7801

There is a community desire to reclaim
and use lost waterfront property as
power plants shutdown.

Hempstead Harbor needs consistent
monitoring to protect wildlife and water
quality.

Replacing existing plants with
new green energy
infrastructure at the Glenwood
Landing site can create
healthier land, air, and water
for our residents and children,
and generate new revenue.


